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SEPTEMBER Meeting Information 

TITLE: Process Safety Management 

DATE: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 

TIME: 6:00 PM Social, 6:30 PM Dinner 

 7:00 PM Presentation 

Note NEW 

 

Stax Grill 

LOCATION: 850 Woods Crossing Road, Greenville, SC 29601 

 864-288-5546 

  Stax Grill Website: www.staxsgrill.com 

 DIRECTIONS: From I-

http://www.staxsgrill.com/
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2014-2015 Officers and Executive Committee 

This is YOUR local section of the American Institute of Chemical Engineers. 

If you are member with a desire to serve, please contact any of the Officers or 

mailto:sec@wscaiche.org


WESTERN SOUTH CAROLINA AIChE SECTION SCHOLARSHIP 

The Western South Carolina Section of the American Institute of Chemical Engineers is pleased to support the 

Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering program at Clemson University by offering a $1,000 scholarship.  This 

scholarship is to be awarded to a returning Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering student with a projected 

graduation date between August 2015 and May 2016. 

 

The $1,000 award will be presented at the joint meeting between the Clemson Student Chapter and the Western 

South Carolina AIChE Section on February 10, 2015. 

 

Applications are available at http://wsc.aiche.org. Completed applications are due to the Western South Carolina 

AIChE Section Secretary at sec@wscaiche.org by noon on January 18, 2015, in PDF or Wo.39/-10(W)17(o.39/-10(W)ng)10o1 0 0 1 165.14 704.26 Tm484.oon


